From: Vicki Lore

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Short term rental ordinance
Date: Tuesday, October 03, 2023 10:04:50 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

To the Planning Commission,
I encourage you to take any and all actions that would eliminate or dramatically reduce the number of Short Term
Rentals (STR) in Humboldt County. If STRs are permitted, I support the idea of only allowing Home Share STRs.

I feel that STRs reduce the available housing options for county residents. I also think that too many STRs destroy
the fabric of the community by eliminating year round residents who have an interest in the community’s well-
being.

Thank you for your consideration.
Vicki Lore
Eureka, CA
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